Mavrch 12, 1975

The Planning Board convened at 7:30 P. M, on March 12, 1975

with all members present with the exception of William Abbolt,
Chairman

In the absence of Mr. Abbott, Richard Schacht Vice Chairman
officiated.

The minules of the previous meeting wevre approved as read with
one exception, William Stacy corvected to vead Norman Stacy.

We again discussed the possibility of having a bulletin boavd
Jov Town use only and the suggestion was approved that the board
be made of cork and installed with an appropriate frame in the
Sfront window of the Planning Boavd office. If this does not conflict with
the Selectmen's ideas; the Planning Board will use some of their funds to
bay for this sevvice to the Town, which, we hope will faciliate communications.

We need counsel advice ve: Article #25 in Town Warrant,, We would
like to know if we can amend this Article at Town Meeting with othey than a

2/3 vote and a Public Hearing. This Article appears to be an amendment
to ouy zoning laws.

A lettev fvom the Telephone Co. requesting permission to enlarge theiv
building on West Street, was veferved to our Building Inspector.

Havrold Grant was recommended by the Planning Boavd to the Selectmen
to sevve on the Boavd of Adjustment. Charles Gilmore requested his name
be removed because of overload of work at this time.

Meeting adjourned at 8:45 P. M.

After the meeting Dick Schacht asked each one to spend a little time
thinking about ''Eastman'' and we will discuss it alt our next meeting.

Deetico T Dacnto,

Secretary 7




